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Request for Proposal (RFP) Announcement

WIRRAKA MAYA HEALTH SERVICE ABORIGINAL CORPORATION (WMHSAC) invites qualified consultants to submit proposals for leading the strategic planning process for the period of 2025-2030.

This is an exciting opportunity to contribute to the future direction of WMHSAC, an Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Service dedicated to improving health outcomes for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people in the Pilbara community. The selected consultant will guide WMHSAC in creating a strategic plan that will shape our operations, governance, and community impact for the next five years.

Scope of Work: The consultant will be responsible for:
· Developing a strategic plan that aligns with WMHSAC’s mission, vision, and values.
· Engaging with stakeholders, including staff, board members, and community leaders, to gather input.
· Analysing the political, economic, social, and technological environment affecting WMHSAC.
· Establishing measurable goals and action plans that align with the National Agreement on Closing the Gap and address key health challenges in the community.
· Preparing a comprehensive strategic plan document, a summary version for stakeholders, and a presentation format.

Key Dates:
· RFP Issued: 16 August 2024
· Deadline for Questions: 6 September 2024
· Proposal Submission Deadline: 13 September 2024
· Final Decision: 11 October 2024

Contact Information: Interested consultants are encouraged to request the full RFP information pack by emailing tenders@wmhsac.com. Please ensure that you contact us before the deadline for questions to clarify any aspects of the proposal process.

We look forward to receiving your proposals and working together to shape the future of WMHSAC.


June Councillor – Chief Executive Officer
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